
 

 

        August 28, 2025 

          Subject: RWIS 

          State WIN: 026140.00 & 027112.00 

Location: Statewide 

        Amendment No. 1    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

Please make the following changes to the Bid Documents: 

 

In the Bid Book: 

 

CHANGE on page 15 “NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS”, the bid opening date in the first 

paragraph from “September 3, 2025” to read “September 17, 2025”. Make this change in pen 

and ink. 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question: The current bid opening date of September 3, 2025, is quickly approaching and falls 

during the Labor Day holiday period. Would Maine DOT consider extending the bid response 

deadline to September 19, 2025? 

 

Response: Please reference the bid opening date change above. 

 

 

Question: We would like to ask for a bid due date extension of 1 week. One of the RWIS 

vendors is having trouble putting together their pricing package and we would like additional 

time to fully vet equipment options. 
 

Response: Please reference the bid opening date change above. 

  

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on September 17, 2024. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


